
  

 

Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic Church 

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
FEBRUARY 21, 2021 

 Pastor: Father Larry Morrison    Office Manager: Sue Marschner 
 fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org            susan@ourladyoftahoe.org 
 
 DRE: Patty Smith 
 pattyhuffsmith@hotmail.com 
 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

 Saturday: 5:00 pm | Sunday: 8:00 am & 11:30 am  
Confession: By appointment only 

Baptisms and Marriages: Contact the parish office during business hours  
M-F, 9:00am 3:00pm or visit our website: www.ourladyoftahoe.org 

 
1 Elks Point Rd. |  P.O. Box 115 |   Zephyr Cove, NV 89448 

Phone: 775-588-2080 |  Fax: 775-588-0211 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftahoe  
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Please be on the lookout for your CSA 
pledge cards that are going out soon! 
Heartfelt gratitude to everyone who do-
nated in 2020! The theme for this year 
is WE WALK WITH CHRIST and our 
parish assessment is $53,000. We can’t 
pull this off without your support! 
Whether you attend OLT year-round or 
seasonally, please consider giving. You 
can mail in your contribution or donate 
online. (If the latter, please choose CSA 
as your fund). Let’s continue to show 
the Diocese how much we love our little 
church here in the woods. Please call 
the office with any questions you may 
have. Thank you! 

As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the name of Mary, 
Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic community welcomes and 
embraces all those who come to us. With guidance of the 
Holy Spirit, through worship, the sacraments, and loving 
service, we provide for one another’s spiritual and materi-
al needs. In being so nourished, we reach out in faith to 
serve the larger community.  

The Living Stations  
of the Cross 2021 
 

Presented by University Catholic 
Community Our Lady of Wisdom 
Newman Center. Beginning 
March 13, watch on their 
YouTube channel or find the link 
on their website:  
olwnreno.com. For more infor-
mation, call Our Lady of Wisdom 
at 775-322-4336.  

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

“Now may the God and Father of our 

Lord Jesus Christ, and the eternal high 

priest himself, the Son of God Jesus 

Christ, build you up in faith and truth and 

in all gentleness and in all freedom from 

anger and forbearance and steadfast-

ness and patient endurance and purity.” 

https://olwnreno.com


MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday 13 5:00  Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo   
Sunday  14 8:00  † Ted Wolfe     Allan & Louise Kobellas  
Sunday 14 11:30  † Berniece Morrison    Toni Taft    
    

Last weekend’s collection came to $3,729.00. Thank you so 
much for your faithful support! The Ash Wednesday collection 
benefitting the Catholic Church in Central and Eastern Europe 
came to $858.00. Thank you for your faithful support! 

From Bishop Calvo:  

We continue our efforts to instill in our 
communities and nation a true respect for 
the sanctity of life. As part of the variety 
of ways we can participate, I call to your 
attention the 40 Days for Life campaign, 
which has 3 key components: prayer and 
fasting, peaceful vigil, and non-
confrontational community outreach. This 
campaign will begin on Wednesday Feb-
ruary 17 and end on Sunday, March 28. 
Importantly, this campaign runs during our 
fast-approaching season of Lent. There-
fore, it provides an excellent opportunity 
to offer prayer and fasting for our Lord in 
support of “the least of these by broth-
ers.” (Matthew 25:40) 
God often used the period of the 40 days 
in Sacred Scripture to indicate a time of 
prayer and penance when we turn closer 
to God. It is a time of conversion and 
change of heart. Through the 40 Days for 
Life, we pray there will be a transfor-
mation in the hearts of people in our com-
munity and country so that they will cher-
ish and respect God’s gift of life, and 
there will be an end to abortion. I encour-
age you to be a witness to the life of the 
unborn in our community by participating 
in the 40 Days for Life campaign, espe-
cially during this 2021 Lenten Season.  

 

OPERATION 
EASTER BASKET 

Catholic Charities of Northern Nevada is asking for your help to 
support Operation Easter Basket! Each year Catholic Charities col-
lects donations to fill Easter baskets for local children who are liv-
ing in poverty. This year, Catholic Charities hopes to collect a mini-
mum of 800 Easter baskets by Monday, March 15. To donate to 
Operation Easter Basket, CCNN is asking community members to 
bring pre-filled Easter baskets for children ages 0 to 18, to St. Vin-
cent’s Thrift Shop located at 500 East Fourth Street in downtown 
Reno or to St. Vincent’s Super Thrift Store located at 190 E. Glen-
dale Avenue in Sparks. CCNN asks that donors please specify that 
their donation items are for Operation Easter Basket. Both loca-
tions are open Monday through Sunday from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. 
CCNN is also happy to accept donations of empty baskets, candy, 
toys, cellophane, and ribbon in order to prepare additional baskets. 
Donations can also be made by visiting the website at ccsnn.org or 
mailed to:  CCNN, PO Box 5099, Reno, NV 89513 Attn: Operation 
Easter Basket.  For additional questions regarding Operation East-
er Basket, please contact Lisa Ross at lzross@ccsnn.org or call 
(775) 322-7073 extension 235.  

mailto:lzross@ccsnn.org


Your business 
ad here 

Plan a Gift that Works for You 

Charitable  
Bequest 
 
Leave a portion of your 
estate such as cash or 
stock to Our Lady of Ta-
hoe in your will.  

Appreciated 
Securities 
 
Donating  stock is a simple, 
smart way to give. Email us at 
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for 
account transfer information.  

IRA 
QCD 
 
If you are 70 1/2 or older, 
ask your professional advi-
sor if giving directly from 
your IRA is a tax-wise way 
for you to give.  

Please be sure we have your updated contact info and if you would like to receive our 
weekly e-bulletin and other parish news, kindly contact Susan at 775-588-2080 to be add-
ed to our email list. Thank you and God Bless! 
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